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Scott Smith, P.E., L.S., Senior Civil Engineer 
City of Hampton 
scott.smith@hampton.gov 

Re: Stormwater Local Assistance Fund (SLAF) 
City of Hampton 

Congratulations, 

I am pleased to inform you that I have authorized SLAF matching grant funds for your 
community for the project(s) and amounts shown below.  This authorization is contingent upon 
compliance with all program requirements.  Actual grant award will not occur until after your 
receipt of construction bids and DEQ’s approval of a final project budget based on those bids.  If 
program requirements have not been met and a grant agreement has not been executed by 
6/30/2025, the funds authorization for the project(s) listed below will expire. My staff will be in 
contact with you in the near future to set up a meeting to discuss the next steps and schedule for 
moving forward with your project(s).  

 SLAF Grant # 23-33 Mill Point Living Shoreline – $1,575,017

Please do not hesitate to contact Matthew Link at (804) 929-5585 if you have any 
questions or need assistance. 

Sincerely, 

cc: Matthew Link – Project Oversight Team Lead 
Joseph Battiata, P.E. – Regional Project Manager 

Karen M. Doran 
Clean Water Financing and Assistance Program Manager
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